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LeBreton, Wendy

From: asif <asif@executivegroupdevelopment.com>
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2017 5:12 PM
To: LeBreton, Wendy; Au, Michelle
Cc: Parb Rehal
Subject: support letter for exchange Building hotel use
Attachments: AR-BC320_20170220_165612.pdf

Categories: PUBLIC RESPONSE

Hi Wendy and Michelle, 
 
We  just wanted to send you a support letter from a neighbouring office for our proposed project at the Exchange building.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Asif R. Kara | Vice President, 
 Real Estate/Asset Management 
   
Executive Group of Companies 
Executive Place Tower 
8th Floor - 1080 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC  V6Z 2T1 
Tel (604) 642 - 5262 | Cel 604-726-9253 
Email:  asif@executivegroupdevelopment.com 
www.ExecutiveGroupDevelopment.com 
www.executivehotels.net 
www.shopsatwest.com 
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reaching nearly 95% over the summer months.  More hotels, with more options for travelers will only enhance Downtown 
Vancouver’s profile globally.

We hope to see this application approved on schedule, as it will contribute to enriching Downtown Vancouver’s urban experience.

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.  Should you require further information from the DVBIA, to keep this 
moving forward on schedule, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

Kind regards,

DOWNTOWN VANCOUVER BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION

Charles Gauthier, MCP
President and CEO 
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